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Letter dated 8 February 2006 from the Secretary-General
addressed to the President of the Security Council

I have the honour to refer to the United Nations Disengagement Observer
Force (UNDOF).

The Government of Canada has informed the Secretariat that it will be
withdrawing its logistic support element from UNDOF. Canada will retain two staff
officer positions.

The Government of India has offered to replace the departing Canadian
component. The addition of the Indian contingent will not increase the overall troop
strength. Having completed the usual consultations, it is my intention to add India to
the list of countries that have agreed to provide military personnel to UNDOF.

I should be grateful if you would bring this matter to the attention of the
members of the Security Council.

(Signed) Kofi A. Annan


